
  DISTRICT OF PORT EDWARD 
  

 

     NOTICE 
November 19, 2024 

While staff will attempt to provide information to assist members of the public 

regarding subdivision, zoning, land use and other matters, they are not legally 

trained. Information given by staff regarding interpretation of bylaw or statutes 

should not be relied upon in making financial or other commitments. You may wish 

to seek professional legal advice. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

  

  

Daphne Thomson 

Deputy Corporate Officer 
  

 


